
                                  

 

Chuck Williams is the Director of the Tupelo Public Works Department where he leads 58 full time 

employees in six divisions; Streets, Drainage, Rights of Ways, Sanitation (Brush), Vehicle maintenance 

and Building Maintenance. He begin working for Public Works in September of 1993 as a traffic control 

tech in the paint department.  Briefly transferred to the Tupelo Fire Department in 1995 and returned to 

Public Works in November of 1995 working in the Streets Division as a dump truck driver.  He moved 

back to the Traffic Control department where he received several certifications as a traffic control 

specialist. In 2000, he became the Supervisor of the Traffic Control Department and placed over the 

Sanitation Department as well. In 2008, the opportunity arose for him to become the supervisor for the 

Streets, Drainage, and Traffic control departments leading 25-30 crewmembers in those three divisions. 

He ran those three divisions until he was ask to become the interim director in August of 2013. He 

served in the interim position until December of 2013 when he was appointed to the directorship of the 

Public Works Department. Over his almost 28-year career, he has been to several classes pertaining to 

Public Works, managing and supervising people, and attended public works conference classes and 

training sessions about all things public works. He has gained experience with ice, snow, wind events, 

floods, tornados, and the everyday issues that Public Works face on day-to-day basics. He is very familiar 

with the Tupelo Emergency Plan and the role Public Works plays in each events as well MEMA/FEMA 

and DEQ requirements.  

Outside of Public Works, Chuck has been married to Heather for 22 years and has three children that 

keep them busy with church events, high school soccer and volleyball, travel baseball, little league 

baseball, rec soccer, club soccer, and music . He is a 1990 graduate of Tupelo High School. He is faithful 

in church, to his family and the City of Tupelo. He is a faithful member of Connect Church of Tupelo 

where he serves as a deacon and as the leader of the audio visual media team.  
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